[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to Year 3, it has been a week of settling in and getting used to being in the juniors. Our topic this term is The United Kingdom.
This week we have:
· Described characters and begin to use adjectives.
· Explored the place value of 3 digit numbers.
· Began to learn the countries and cities of the UK.
· Practiced our basketball skills.
Thank you to those who came to the Meet the Teacher Meeting on Thursday. For those who couldn’t make it here is an outline of the things covered:
· P.E. will be on a Tuesday and a Thursday afternoon each week however this won’y properly starts until after Swimming this term.
· Homework will be sent out on a Thursday and needs to be returned by Wednesday (there is no homework this week).
· Reading at home should take place as much as possible and the children will be reading in class daily during Guided Reading sessions.
· Seating in the class is fluid and will change each week so that everyone sits next to different people regularly. Groupings are dependent on the lesson and what we are learning.
· Swimming will begin on the 18th of September. Your child will need a swimming costume or swimming trunks (No bikinis) and a towel. They do not need to bring a snack or goggles.
· Mrs Smith will be in class every morning and Mrs Shrimpton will be taking the class for half a day every Friday. 
Enjoy the Weekend
The Year 3 Teaching Team.

